JIM KLEINWACHTER

His passion for the environment led him to sell his successful business and join the staff at The Conservation Foundation in January of 2004.

He is no stranger to The Conservation Foundation. In his volunteer efforts, Jim has helped organize the annual DuPage River Sweep since its inception in 1991. In fact, he was organizing local river clean ups in Warrenville prior to the Foundation's involvement. Since then, he has worked on prairie and wetland restoration projects at Warrenville's Johnson School and on several educational endeavors of the Foundation. Jim is also the recipient of the 1999 Paul Butler Memorial Award presented by The Conservation Foundation for outstanding volunteer service. 

Jim attended St. Francis High School, then Benedictine University, and then earned an MBA  from National University.
Jim  now works to preserve land as open space for The Conservation Foundation. In that duty, Jim works with government agencies and private landowners to negotiate open space purchases, facilitate land donations and conservation easements. He created the Conservation@Home program in 2004 to help educate homeowners and initiate positive changes in our landscape choices. 
   His educational lectures have been highlighted at:– The Chicago Flower and Garden Show, DePaul, Northwestern & Benedictine Universities,  Elmhurst College, The Morton Arboretum and recently teaching at the College of DuPage.
